
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first 

came into our state, in large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public 

land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the 

future. 

 

I have reviewed the Plan of Restoration and Operations and I believe the Stibnite Gold Project is an 

opportunity to repair the environment and bring an economic boost to the community. As proposed 

in Alternative 2, the project finances environmental reclamation and provides the workforce and 

resources necessary to complete it. If Midas Gold isn't allowed to move forward with its plan, this 

area in Idaho's backcountry will continue to suffer. Currently, salmon are being blocked from their 

native spawning grounds and hundreds of tons of sediment are pouring into the watershed each 

year. It is time to address these issues and Midas Gold has the right plan to do it. 

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit 

the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of this important 

project. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Name: 


